
TOWNSHIP OF LAKEWOOD BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A CONTRACT UNDER AN ALTERNATE 

PROCUREMENT METHOD 
  

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3), notice is hereby given that the Board of Fire 

Commissioners of Fire District No. 1, Township of Lakewood, County of Ocean, intends to 

award a contract through participation in the Houston-Galveston Area Council (HGAC) 

cooperative for the purchase of a G2 Fire Station Alerting System, Two (2) Dispatch & Two 

(2) Station Alerting Systems. 

Information regarding the contract may be found by contacting the Board of Fire 

Commissioners of Fire District No. 1, Township of Lakewood, County of Ocean, via email 

at purchasing@lakewoodfd.org, during regular business hours.  Information on the HGAC 

cooperative can be found on its website at  https://www.hgacbuy.org . 

The Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 1, Township of Lakewood, 

County of Ocean, anticipates awarding the contract through the HGAC cooperative at its 

regular monthly meeting to be held on April 7th, 2025, at 7:30 p.m.  in the meeting room at 

733 Cedar Bridge Avenue, Lakewood, New Jersey. The public shall be afforded an 

opportunity to participate prior to any action being taken.  The Board shall also receive written 

comments from the public through noon on April 7, 2025.  All written comments shall be 

forwarded to:  Board of Fire Commissioners, Fire District No. 1, Township of Lakewood, 

733 Cedar Bridge Avenue, Lakewood, New Jersey 08701, Attn: Yehuda Beer, Fire District 

Administrator. 

It is the intent of the Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 1, Township of 

Lakewood, County of Ocean, State of New Jersey, to award the contract to US Digital 

Designs/Honeywell, 1835 E Sixth St #27, Tempe, Arizona 85281, pursuant to the proposal 

submitted in response to the HGAC cooperative Request for Bids. 

The Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire District No. 1, Township of Lakewood, 

County of Ocean, is permitted to utilize a national cooperative purchasing agreement under 

the authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

This Notice is being given by authorization of the Board of Fire Commissioners of Fire 

District No. 1, Township of Lakewood, County of Ocean. 

     DOVID BENDER, CLERK 
     Board of Fire Commissioners 
     Fire District No. 1 
     Township of Lakewood 
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